
 

 

28th June 2017 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Science Takeover- Donations for Year 2 
 

As you will know from the letter that went out last week, on Thursday 6th and Friday 7th July 

the children and teachers at Oswald Road will be taking part in a Science Takeover. We are 

asking for parent/carer donations of the following items for Year 2: 

 

Resources to make bug hotels: 

 Bamboo 

 Twigs/sticks 

 Pine cones 

 Large plastic bottles with top and bottom cut off 

 

If you are able to donate any of the items above, please either hand them in to your child’s 

teacher, or take it to the school office for them to pass on for you. 

 

Thank you for your ongoing support. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Jen Dyson, Kathryn Whalley Ben Halima, Natalie Hickman & Helen Savage 

Year 2 Teachers 

 


